Lee joined BVA in January of 1987, after 10 years working for the University of California Irvine in the
Media Services department, and a voyage with Semester At Sea as Assistant to the Executive Dean.
When Lee came to BVA, they had been a member of ASCCA for five years but were not strongly involved
in the association. In the 1990’s, he began attending ASCCA Chapter 12 meetings regularly and was
elected to the Chapter Board in 2002. In 2008, Lee was elected Chapter President and later took on the
role of Chapter Representative, which he currently holds. In 2019, he became the Chair of the
Membership Committee after enjoying years of participation as a member.

Lee has contributed to ASCCA as a leader for a long time and is a firm believer in the benefits of
membership for a business. “People come together in an association like this to accomplish what they
would find nearly impossible as individuals,” Lee says. “With the combined experience of our members,
there is constantly the opportunity to learn from each other and improve ourselves and our businesses.”

Lee has made a lasting commitment to ASCCA, and we’re lucky to have him on our Board of Directors!
Our organization has benefited tremendously his participation, dedication, and expertise.



